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Welcome back.
This week is all about ‘thankyou’s’.
Thank you to the Rotary Club.

Year 3 had a fantastic day at Lightwater Valley
as part of the Kids Out initiative.

Thank you to Bridlington Council - who joined
our Praise Assembly this morning to bring
every child a commemorative coin to celebrate
the Queen’s 90th birthday.

Thank you to - the parents and friends who
have supported the Year 6 Fiver Challenge on
the playground each day and the Year 6
parents for all their baking!

Next week is busy, Foundation 2 are heading to
Flamingoland Zoo and Year 6 are going to
Scarborough 6th Form college.

Have a good weekend.
Mrs Tadman

THERE WILL BE NO FOOTBALL CLUB ON 15TH &
22ND JUNE.

NO GYM CLUB ON 21ST & 28TH JUNE.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
15th June Y6 to Scarborough Sixth
Form College
F2 to Flamingoland
Uniform Shop
F1 to Playdale Farm
Y1 & Y2 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife
Park
4th July  Little Brid Sing
4th/5th July Y6 transition at Secondary

School
5th/6th July Parents Evenings
5th/6th July Half Price Book Fair
6th July  Big Brid Sing
8th July  Sports Day
22nd July School finishes

15th June
15th June
23rd June
29th June

MENU NEXT WEEK IS WEEK 1

Children Arriving Late

School starts at 8.40am. Please make sure your child is
here on time.

We will be contacting parents whose children are regularly
late.

QUAD KIDS -
YEARS 3 & 4
CHILDREN

REPRESENTED THE ©
SCHOOL.

A Midsummer Night's Dream

All children have been finding out about Shakespeare'’s play
‘A Midsummer Night's Dream’ this week and next week
each class will devise words and actions to perform a scene
from this play.

We hope to perform this on Friday afternoon starting at
1.30pm on the field, weather permitting!

Parents and friends are invited to join us, there will be no
chairs so please feel free to bring a picnic blanket to sit on.

GOOD LUCK - Our choir has been working hard ready for
their performance with ‘“Yorkshire Decibelles’ on Saturday
night at St Johns Burlington Methodist Church. | am sure
you will be great.

| YEAR 3 ENJOYING THE RIDES AT LIGHTWATER VALLEY




